
From: Ray Vergati <rv@homelandtowers.us> 
Sent: Tuesday, May 11, 2021 3:30 PM 
To: Robert.Mercier@po.state.ct.us <Robert.Mercier@po.state.ct.us>; Bachman, Melanie 
<Melanie.Bachman@ct.gov>; 'Chiocchio, Lucia' <LChiocchio@CUDDYFEDER.COM>; Christine Vergati 
<cv@homelandtowers.us> 
Subject: Docket 499 - Sherman Public Sign Posting  

  
EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click any links or open any 
attachments unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
Our sign vendor posted the public notice sign yesterday in Sherman.  While visiting the site today I 
noticed that the location of the sign posting has the potential to obstruct views of cars pulling out onto 
RT 37 from Coote Hill Rd.  There was an accident just this am, not due to our sign, that took out the 
Coote Hill Rd street sign- you can see the tire marks in the grass of the car that barely missed our 
sign.  It’s a dangerous stretch known for many accidents.  We are going to relocate the sign tomorrow 
further south on RT 37 as to avoid any obstruction of traffic views.  Just letting you all know as a 
courtesy, please let me know if you have any questions.  Below are pictures of existing sign location and 
relocation.  The owner of the property, Mr. Jones, is fine with this revised location. 
  
Existing sign on slight angle facing northbound traffic on RT 37 

 
  
Existing and revised location of sign 
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Revised location of sign on northbound side of RT 37, before Coote Hill Rd 

 
  

Raymond Vergati 
Regional Manager 

  

 
  



Homeland Towers, LLC 

9 Harmony Street, 2nd Floor 

Danbury, CT 06810 
  

Cell: (203) 605-9646 

Office: (203) 297-6345 

Email: rv@homelandtowers.us 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This message originates from the firm of Homeland Towers, LLC. The information contained in this e-mail and any files transmitted with it may be a confidential communication or may otherwise be privileged and confidential and part of the work 

product doctrine. If the reader of this message, regardless of the address or routing, is not an intended recipient, you are hereby notified that you have received this transmittal in error and any review, use, distribution, dissemination or copying is strictly prohibited. If you have 
received this message in error, please delete this e-mail and all files transmitted with it from your system and immediately notify Homeland Towers, LLC  by sending a reply e-mail to the sender of this message. Thank you. 
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